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From: Svirsky.Susan@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2005 10:04 AM 
To: Conway.Tim@epamail.epa.gov; Tagliaferro.Dean@epamail.epa.gov 
Cc: Campbell, Scott (MNH) 
Subject: Fw: Housatonic Clean-up 

Susan Svirsky 
617.918.1434 

-----Forwarded by Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US on 11/11/2005 10:03AM ----- 

To: Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 
From: Elsaunders8@aol.com 
Date: 11/11/2005 08:51AM 
cc: jmurray@eastwindgroup.com 
Subject: Housatonic Clean-up 

Dear Ms. Svirsky: 
Like many people who love the Housatonic, we urge EPA not to accept GE's current report and proposed 
protection goals.  We support the positions of HRI and HEAL for a real clean-up, one that protects people who 
live and enjoy leisure pursuits along the Housatonic and also protects the wildlife, which make for so much of 
the pleasure associated with our use of the river. 
Once again, GE is trying to minimize its responsibility -- both ethical and financial -- for the contamination of a 
public resource.  Please hold firm for full GE disclosure and for scientifically based criteria to determine 
remediation needs. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely yours, 
Eleanor Saunders and James Murray 
28 Upper Hollow Rd. 
Hillsdale, NY 12529 
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